
SNOW SHOE RENTAL PROGRAM 

The Town is looking for two staff to work on weekends through February and March to 

run a snowshoe rental program from Voisey’s Brook Park. Program is weather permitting. 

Those interested must be able to commit to all hours below, the Town is looking to fill 

two roles. Residents can avail of snowshoe rentals via eServices and pick up at the park hut 

on the weekends for use. There are over 5km of trails to enjoy the winter weather explor-

ing Portugal Cove – St. Philip’s.  

 

Availability 

All applicants must be available to work: 

 Fridays    5:30pm to 9:00pm 

 Saturdays & Sundays  9:00am to 6:00pm 

 

Responsibilities 

 Rentals of snowshoes 

 Cleaning upon returns 

 Keeping building organized  

 Trail Condition Checks – checking trails in morning, and throughout the day for 

weather conditions  

 Trail Use Inspections – checking on participants renting snowshoes throughout the day  

 Site Maintenance 

 

Qualifications 

 Efficient use of technology  

 Ability to exercise sound judgment and discretion in decision making 

 Well-developed interpersonal and organizational skills; 

 Ability to work independently and as part of a team; 

 Time management skills and ability to set priorities 

 Customer Service experience is an asset  

 Ability to communicate  

 Applicants will need to have a Valid First Aid (Emergency or Standard)  

 Applicants should be completing Level II, III or finished high school  

 Applicants must be able to provide a Vaxx Pass through the Government of New-

foundland and Labrador  

 Applications must have a Social Insurance Number, direct deposit banking  

 Applicants must have their own appropriate clothing for winter weather  

 A valid Royal Newfoundland Constabulary Code of Conduct and Vulnerable Sector 

Check shall be required prior to an offer of employment 

 All other duties assigned  

 Ages 16 - 30 

 

Please send along your resume to kyle.mcGuirk@pcsp.ca, deadline for interest is  

Friday, January 28th, 2022. 
pcsp.ca 
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